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                                       Greetings in the lovely name of Jesus! This is truly a beautiful time of the year, when  
                                      all of creation begins to awake from the sleepiness of winter. We must stand in awe,  
                                      as we look upon the handiwork of our great God in this beautiful landscape, we call  
                                      earth! Over the past couple of months, our deputation travels have taken us to various  
                                      meetings in AZ, CO, CT, MD, ME, NC, NH, SC, SD, TX, VA, & VT. During these 
                                      trips we have seen the hand of God at work in a mighty way in the lives of people and  
                                      churches alike. We have seen several folks saved, and we’ve even witnessed a touch  
                                      of revival in a few places! To God be the GLORY!! 
 
                                        I’d like to take a moment and give a brief testimony in regards to our sending church.  
                                     We never want to take for granted the blessings of a great sending church. We have  
                                     been so blessed and privileged not only to be a part of such a great church, but also to  
                                     have such a loving and caring Man of God, we lovingly call PREACHER! We are 
                                     grateful for the many PRAYERS, PROVISIONS, & PREACHERS that our home  
                                     church constantly makes available to us. Every time we get to be home, we are greatly  
                                     refreshed and revived in preparation to go back out across this nation with the Gospel! 
 
                                      We don’t ever want to become labeled as “TAKERS” or “MOOCH-ionaries” It is our 
                                    earnest desire to be a blessing everywhere we go and in every way we possibly can. We  
                                    know that most of you understand that our most effective way to communicate not only  
                                    our praises and blessings, but also our burdens and needs is through these bi-monthly 
                                    prayer letters. We would like to ask you to continue praying for us to find the right place 
                                    to live in quickly. We are excited to see God putting everything together and the support 
                                    is coming in. We now have 2, possibly even a 3rd family in Allen that are praying for us 
                                    to get there and start the church in Nov. We would ask that you might consider taking us 
                                    on for monthly support, if you don’t already do so. This will allow us to get 
                                    to Allen, and give ourselves totally to the efforts of church planting. Also, we do still  
                                    need some additional start up funds, if anyone would like to help with a onetime gift 
                                    towards that. We are also begging God to send some laborers to come to TX and help  
                                    us establish Harvest Baptist Church. We are thankful for your prayers, support, and any 
                                    help that you have/will give to this ministry for lost souls in Allen, TX. Thank you! 
 
                                                                                                                                          In Christ, 
                                                                                                                                          The Leake Family 
                                                                                                                                          Matt. 9:38 
                                          


